
AEMO is establishing an ISP Consumer Panel to inform
development of the 2022 ISP under new rules that started on
1 July 2020.

Below are some key features of the new ISP Consumer Panel. 
 

ISP Consumer Panel Reports form
part of AEMO’s ISP decision making
and the Draft and Final ISPs will set
out AEMO’s consideration of ISP
Consumer Panel reports.

AEMO has published a call for
expressions of interest for
membership, including the
Terms of Reference for the
Panel’s ongoing operation, and
the required qualifications
and experience to be
appointed as a member.

There must be at least three
members of the Panel, who
require qualifications or
experience in a field AEMO
considers relevant to the
assessment of the ISP or
who have experience
representing consumer
interests.
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For any further enquiries, please contact AEMO
Stakeholder Relations team via:
stakeholderrelations@aemo.com.au

The Panel provides written reports to AEMO
on the ISP Inputs, Assumptions and
Scenarios Report and the Draft ISP within
two months of each AEMO publication. In
developing the reports, the Panel must
have regard to the long-term interest of
consumers and seek to give its reports by
consensus. 

Want to know more? 

The Terms of Reference and Call for Expressions
of Interest are available on AEMO’s website:  
https://aemo.com.au/en/energy-systems/major-
publications/integrated-system-plan-isp/2020-
integrated-system-plan-isp


